
 

 
Regd. Office: 9th Floor Antriksh Bhawan, 22 K G Marg, New Delhi 

June 21, 2021 

 

The BSE Limited, 
Listing Department, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited, 
Listing Department 
“Exchange Plaza” 
Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Sub: Intimation to Stock Exchanges 

                   

This is furtherance of the intimation made by the Company on June 19, 2021 regarding a letter received 
from the Securities and Exchange Board of India on June 18, 2021.  
 
Please note that Company has filed an appeal before the Securities Appellate Tribunal against the letter 
issued by the Securities and Exchange Board of India on June 18, 2021.  
 
You are requested to take note of the above. 

 

 

Thanking You, 

 

For PNB Housing Finance Limited                                 

 

 

 

Sanjay Jain            

Company Secretary & Head Compliance  
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